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Comments: I heard news today about plans for extensive logging of the North Fork of the Nooksack watershed.

The size and scope of this project is an extensive departure from recent practice in this region. I worry that it

could mean degradation of the watershed and salmon habit, and reduce the carbon capture now at time when we

need to be increasing our forests for carbon sequestration.

Please preserve the forest lands for our children and the environment of the future. Do not degrade our

environment for the greed of cheaper lumber and corporate profit.

 


